From: Michael Frisch

Sent: Sunday, October 3, 2021 2:43 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners **Subject:** Austin City District 8

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear City Council,

Please keep Austin City Council District 8 intact as it currently is or as it was in the first draft. Thanks!

Cheers



99.8% of our customers refer us to others!

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.